
NOTICE OF CANCELATION SPECIAL MEETING 
 

As a result of the potential impacts of Tropical Storm Michael, notice is hereby given that the 

Okaloosa Board of County Commissioners Special Meeting previously noticed and scheduled for 

Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at 1:30 p.m. at the Okaloosa County Administration Building, 

located at 1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, Florida, 32579 is hereby canceled.  

 


